
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports \2008\june\an98-2008.doc 

6 GELLATLY STREET ROAD RECONSTRUCTION (AN98-2008) 
 
It is reported for the information of the Committee that in view of the limited timescales available, the 
Depute Chief Executive (Support Services) and the City Engineer, after consultation with the 
Convener and Spokespersons of the other Groups, accepted an offer from Tayside Contracts through 
the Roads Maintenance Partnership to carry out road reconstruction works at Gellatly Street as part of 
the Central Waterfront Development.  The contract amount was for £332,755.97 which together with 
allowances of £40,000 for public utilities, £35,000 for CDM Co-ordinator and professional services and 
£27,244.03 for contingencies, make a total expenditure of £435,000.  
 
 
 


